
7. INTERNAL AUDIT OF THE COUNCIL’S MEDIUM TERM FINANCIAL
STRATEGY

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Audit, Risk and Counter Fraud Manager informing of the outcome
of an internal audit of the processes in place for the preparation and
agreement of the council’s medium term-financial strategy.

It was recommended that the committee note that controls in place were
considered to be effective.

Decision

To note the contents of the report.


